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APPLICATION FOR AN ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION IN TERMS OF THE NATIONAL
ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT ACT 1998, ACT 107 OF 1998 (NEMA) FOR THE
CONSTRUCTION OF A WATER SUPPLY PIPELINE AT THE DUVHA POWER STATION IN THE
MPUMALANGA PROVINCE

DEA REFERENCE NUMBER: 14/12/16/3/3/1/1571

NOTIFICATION OF THE AVAILABILITY OF THE DRAFT BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR
REVIEW AND COMMENT

Dear Stakeholder;

Notice is hereby given that the Draft Basic Assessment Report (DBAR), including draft specialist
studies reports and the draft Environmental Management Programme (EMPr) for the construction of a
water supply pipeline at the Duvha Power Station is now available for review and comment.

The DBAR can be obtained from the NAKO-ILISO website (www.iliso.com). Hard copies of the
reports are also available at the Duvha Power Station security gate and at the Witbank Public Library.
Alternatively electronic copies can be obtained from Ndomupei Dhemba at the contact details below.

If you have any comments on the draft report and/or objections to the application please forward your
contact information and/or comments (with reasons) to NAKO-ILISO at the details below no later than
17 June 2016. If you require any additional information regarding the application, please contact Ms
Dhemba for more details.

ILISO Consulting (Pty) Ltd
PO Box 68735

Highveld Technopark

0169

Tel: 012 685 0900

Fax: 012 665 1886

E mail: ndomupei @iliso.com.

DIRECTORS: FF Fongoga (Executive Chairman), L Dotwana (Deputy Chairman), M Tlhagale*, T Jacobs*,
C Koopman (CEO), E Boonzaaier, K Govender, H Hartung, S Pillay, C Raman, Prof. M van Veelen, T White
ILISO Consulting (Pty) Ltd t/a NAKO ILISO - Reg. No.: 2000/015708/07 | Vat Number: 4760191033 (*non-executive)




All comments received will be collated into a comments and responses register which will form an
Appendix to the final BAR that will be submitted to the Department of Environmental Affairs (DEA).

Yours faithfully,

Ndomupei Dhemba
For NAKO-ILISO



